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Title Naming of Socastee High School’s Frontage Road 
 

  
 

Policy Reference:    Facilities:  Naming of Adjunct Facilities 

 

Background Information:   

Horry County Schools has maintained the access road which runs in front of Socastee 
High School since the school was built.   On January 17, 2013, the State Highway 
Commission removed this access road from the State Highway System, and Horry 
County Schools officially assumed maintenance responsibility which it was already 
providing.   

The road runs from River Road Easterly to Rosewood Drive – approximately 0.16 mile.    

The proposed name for the road is “Campbell-Shuford Boulevard", named after Mildred 
Shuford and Lucius Campbell.   

 

Purpose:  Establish a name for the road located directly in front of Socastee High 
School.   

 

For additional information:   

Daryl Brown (843) 488-6774 or DBrown002@horrycountyschools.net  

 

Recommended Action: A motion from the Board to name Socastee High School’s 
frontage road “Campbell-Shuford Boulevard.” 

 

Estimated Project Cost:   N/A 
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